
                   MARCH 2020 HOUSEKEEPING COMMITTEE MEETING 

The Housekeeping Committee met on March 11, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. 

Neither Martha Alanis nor Emmy Puga were able to attend due to 

unusual responsibilities in their department. 

Due to fear of “coming together”  only seven committee members 

attended. The committee chair took notes. 

There was a good discussion re: an effective way to communicate 

Maintenance issues which are observed by this committee. 

Future meetings are on hold until conditions allow for “coming 

together”.  Should urgent issues arise during this time they are to be 

communicated to the chair. 

Bill Turcotte 

Chair 

 


